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English Translation

M.A. Bredig

September 14, 1940

664 West 163 D Street

New York City

Dr. Hans Straus

110 West 42nd Street

New York City

Dear Hans,

Attached is a copy of my father's letter, which was sent together with mail addressed to Dr.

Johnson. I very much hope that the relief campaign will be successful.

Is Dr. J.W.M DuMond from Pasadena, California on your list? He is most likely the physicist

who bragged to me* about his acquaintance with Reis in Paris approximately two and a half

years ago. This man supposedly doesn’t have an actual position at the institute, but is very

wealthy and works in Reis’ laboratory with his own resources.

https://digital.sciencehistory.org/works/zgdox80


Should we have lunch sometime soon?

Kind regards,

Max


